Acorn Newsletter

This week at Nursery

We have had a lovely last week in nursery, celebrating Easter. We've done lots of nice activities, making
Easter cakes, tasting hot cross buns, an Easter egg hunt and of course our Easter bonnet parade.

We've been thinking about animals that are born at this time of year and learnt about chicks and lambs
and know these are the baby names. When they grow up they will be called, hens or roosters and sheep.

We all loved making the cakes too and learnt that chocolate was solid to begin with and then we melted it
to a liquid. We also had a go at spreading our own butter on the hot cross buns and loved tasting them.

We have talked about Easter being a special celebration and lots of people will go to church at this time of
year and remember Jesus.

Songs for this week:

Little peter rabbit: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x1plA-bL3Co

Hot cross buns: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0WmWbfd0OFZ4

Spring chicken : https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IEey4LZLeGw



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x1plA-bL3Co
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0WmWbfd0FZ4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IEey4LZLeGw

In maths this week, we have been doing careful counting, matching numbers to amounts and also did an Easter egg hunt,
finding the right numbered eggs around the playground. We are also beginning to look at amounts and compare 2 to see
which has more (the most) or less (fewer). This is a game you could play at home with your toys and use the right words
to describe your amounts-more/most or less/fewer. ’ ; ‘
Have a lovely Easter everyone, hope the
Easter bunny arrives, but don’t eat all your

€ggs at once.

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker, Miss Elliott and Mrs Ellis




